
‘Dear Cardinal 

I hope this find you in virtue. In regard to the investigation into Lady Barkheart we have 
looked into it. It appears that the posters only appear in Anvil while the heroes of the 
Empire are gathered each season. To that end we belive it to be one of the Heros of the 
Empire. We hope this helps, however as we do not maintain a presence in anvil it would be 
hard for us to track this any further, this maybe a job for priests with a more intimate 
connection to Anvil? However during our investigation one of our members bought this to 
our attention. Recently she has been tracking a Briar by the name of Ruth, of the Freeheart 
ministry, who has been preaching freedom among refuges from Reikos that have made their 
way to Bastion and believes she may have found the compound they have been operating out 
of. We believe that there will be conjunction to Lonely Pine, The Elms, Bastion.‘ ’

Although this is not to do with your initial request we feel it is a clear and present danger 
if ignored and could lead to further problems for the already embattled region.

Yours

Eli, The Silent Bell.’


